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Issue 27   Weekly Information Bulletin           Date: Friday 4 April 2025 

Catholic Life Annual Theme: Pilgrims of Hope on the Path of Peace  
Termly Theme: ‘In our care’  

Termly Catholic Social Teaching: The Option for the Poor 
Termly SJW Values:  Eloquent and Truthful 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint John Wall Catholic School 

A Catholic School For All 

Mission Statement 

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear  

and respond to what God calls them to be’ 

This week in Weekly Worship…  

"We focused on Lent Reconciliation. We listened to a reading 

from the Gospel of Luke that reminded us that God will always 

be there for us and will welcome us back when we ask for 

forgiveness. We reflected on our Catholic Social Teachings and 

thought about the importance of forgiveness. We reflected on 

the Option for the Poor, thinking about what we can do to 

support those in need.” 

By Hamza Hussain 7RES 

This week in Afternoon Prayer… 

“We prayed for National Walking Day. As part of this prayer, we 

were grateful for the ability to walk. In many faiths, walking 

can be a part of pilgrimage. This year, we are celebrating the 

Jubilee Year and are thinking about how we can bring hope to 

others. We also prayed for Reconciliation and thought about 

the importance of forgiveness. Afternoon Prayer is a time where 

we can all come together and pray for one another.” 

By Simranpreet Kaur 7RES 

Class Mass 

“This week we went to Mass as a class. Fr Subba was very 

friendly and welcoming. It was nice to go to Mass and it felt very 

calming and was an opportunity to show respect to God. Fr 

Subba spoke about the Gospel and also spoke about the 

importance of time. He said that we shouldn't waste our time 

as we won't get it back and so we should enjoy everyday.” 

By Jayden Tyrell 8HEA 

 

 

• Harvington Hall Trip – 20 Year 7, 8, 9 & 10 Pupils 

Monday 7 April 2025 – 9.15am to 3.30pm 
 

• Year 8 Pathways and Core Subject Afternoon 

Thursday 10 April 2025 – 2.30pm to 4pm 
 

• Year 10 Trip to Carding Mill Valley – 26 Pupils 

Friday 11 April 2025 – 8.45am to 3.45pm 
 

• Easter Holidays 

Monday 14 April 2025 to Friday 25 April 2025 

 
 

 

 

Dates to Note 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who 

attended the recent Year 11 Parents' Evening to discuss the 

Mock 2 results. Your presence and engagement are greatly 

appreciated and play a crucial role in supporting our pupils' 

academic journeys. 

It was wonderful to see so many of you taking the time to meet 

with our teachers and discuss your child's progress. Your 

involvement and feedback are invaluable as we work together to 

ensure the best possible outcomes for our pupils. 

We are proud of the hard work and dedication shown by our 

pupils in preparing for their Mock 2 exams. Your continued 

support and encouragement at home are essential in helping 

them achieve their full potential. 

By Mrs Chand 
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Pupils have had a super time at a 1940's afternoon tea 

experience. They were treated to china cups, tea from tea pots, 

traditional finger sandwiches, scones and jam and finally 1940's 

music and memorabilia. There were lots of conversations about 

ration books, what it felt like to be evacuated and how it felt to 

live during a time when war had such an effect on daily life. 

By Mrs Clayton 

 

 

 

 

 

St Mary’s Coffee Club 
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